BRH Land Division Application for FULK/LEMOS

Lonny and Tonya Fulk purchased this land in 1992 and have lived on this property for the
full 32 years since purchasing. There have been no farming practices on this land as there
are no and have not been any water rights to this property; therefore, it can reasonably be
concluded that there cannot be any profit from farm use.

The surrounding parcels of ground bordering and directly adjacent to the proposed two
acres to be divided and re-zoned, on three sides, are not being farmed and have not been
farmed for the 32 years the Fulks’ have lived at this location; the front side of the property
is county road ‘South Road C’. For this reason, we can clearly state that there will
absolutely be no change in farming practices for land devoted to farming or forest-use that
surround and are abutting to the proposed two-acre parcel.
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